PUBLIC SCHOOLS

November 18, 2024

Happy National Education Week! | would like to personally thank you for all of the work
that you do for our schools and our students. | am honored and humbled to be able to

work alongside so many amazing educators.

Your role in the lives of our students is one of the most important and influential that
they will have in their lifetime. The work that you do goes above and beyond for our
students and our community. We are lucky to have so many amazing teachers and staff

on our team here at Trigg County Public Schools.

Thank you for all of the time, effort, and love that you put into what you do here at Trigg

County Public Schools. It does not go unnoticed.

Educationally Yours,

forb=

Rex Booth, Superintendent
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